

December 10, 2021

Gary Dewar
Director
Edmonton Valley Zoo and Specialty Facilities
Saito Centre, Edmonton Valley Zoo
13315 Buena Vista Road
Edmonton AB
5R 5R1

Dear Gary,

At their meeting of December 10, 2021, the Accreditation Commission reviewed the material submitted in support of your request to continue the existing variance for Lucy.

Based on an evaluation of all of the materials the Commission approved the following motion:

To extend the approved variance for a period of one year subject to updates on any changes to the elephant's situation and the results of any medical examinations that may occur.

If you have questions on any elements of the Commission's decision please do not hesitate to contact Greg Tarry or me.

Sincerely

Serge Lussier

Chair of Accreditation Commission

President de la Commission d'Accreditation